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Free Site Tour in Hong Kong

15 March 2025




RICS in Hong Kong ‘The Site Tour to the Kwun Tong House’ -
Group 1

Date & Time: 10:00 to 11:00 HKT, 15 Mar 2025 (Sat)*

*There are two groups of tour on the day (Group 1 10:00 - 11:00 and Group 2 11:00 -
12:00), please make sure you register one of them only, no multiple booking is allowed.
This event page is for booking the Group 1.

Booking: Complimentary for RICS Members and Candidates, limited places available for
booking.

Format: In-person

Language: Cantonese supplemented by English
Venue/Meeting Point: 2 Yau Shun Street, Kwun Tong, HK SAR
Project Description:

Kwun Tong House, a testament to the RMHC's commitment to "Family-Centered Care,"
has been established in 2023 with generous funding from The Hong Kong Jockey Club
Charities Trust. Strategically located near the Hong Kong Children's Hospital, Kwun Tong
House aims to elevate the standard of care for families with sick children by providing
comprehensive support and services.

The house boasts 66 guest rooms, designed with the comfort and needs of families in
mind. Among these, 10 rooms are barrier-free and fully accessible to wheelchair users,
ensuring inclusivity for all. Additionally, 6 special needs rooms are dedicated to post-bone
marrow transplantation patients or children requiring specialized attention.

Beyond accommodations, Kwun Tong House offers a range of multi-purpose facilities and
communal spaces, catering to the daily living and recreational needs of the families,
further reinforcing RMHC's philosophy of putting families at the heart of care.

Rundown:
Time Content Speaker
09:45 - 10:00 Registration for Group 1
at Ground Floor
10:00 - 11:00 For Group 1 Ar. Billy Tam, Deputy Chairman,

Board of Practices, The Hong
- RMHC Background

sharing
- Sharing by Billy
- Q&A
- House tour led by Billy

Kong Institute of Architects




Notes:

The event opens to RICS members and candidates for free.

This event is in-person with limited places available.

Multi-booking or walk-in on the day is not allowed.

RICS will send over event confirmation/reminder email around 1 week prior to the
event if your registration is successful, please ensure you read the full information
in the email.

All participating members shall arrange their own transport to the venue.

Late comers will not be picked up on the day.

No insurance policy will be arranged for the participants by RICS, members may
consider taking out their own insurance policy to cover their own risks.

Should the event status need to change/cancel, we will communicate with all

parties as soon as possible.



